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Jeff Watson

From: Kirk & Marie Riegel <riegelfarm@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2013 6:42 PM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Tugwell Boundary Line Adjustment #BL-12-00033

Mr. Watson, 
The West Side Irrigating Company has discussed the Tugwell Boundary Line Adjustment with 
the shareholders and, as they are willing to adhere to our subdivision/boundary line adjustment 
policy, the Company has no objection to the application. 
  
Thank you, 
Kirk Riegel 
Secretary, Board of Directors 
West Side Irrigating Company 


